
 

 
 

¡Hola amigos! Our next Spain Trip meeting will be on Thursday, May 26th in room 3-4 at 2:15.  

Current travelers must attend and newcomers are welcome.  

Any questions see Señora Klick in room 3-4. 

¡Hasta la vista! 

 
Have you heard that the Beatles are coming to Southern Regional! That is right! On Thursday night at 7pm, 

over 125 voices will be performing various Beatles repertoire with lots of special guests! Don’t miss out on the 

opportunity to hear great music.  Tickets are $5.00 for family and $3.00 for individual.   

 
The Interact Club will be holding its last meeting of the year on May 19th, Thursday in the 11-12 library. Please 

remember that in order to be considered an “Active” member you must attend two events and one meeting for 

that year. Two summer events will be included on the agenda. 

 

There will be a fishing club meeting in room 8-3, on Friday May 20th.   
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